
SY 2016-2017 IMPACT Chancellor’s Appeal

The window to submit an appeal to the Chancellor 
is from Tuesday, June 27th –Friday, August 18th.

D I S T R I C T  O F  C O LU M B I A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S

• Employees who receive a score below 300 will be eligible to
file an appeal to the Chancellor.

• Appeals must be submitted through your IMPACT dashboard
at impactdcps.dc.gov.

• The IMPACT team will host working sessions for employees
who would like assistance entering appeals or need
computer access.  Sessions will be held as follows:

• The IMPACT team cannot write, proofread, or review appeals
at working sessions.  The sessions are designed to provide
computer access and answer procedural questions.

• Contact the IMPACT team at 202.719.6553 or
impactdcps@dc.gov for more information.

1200 First St. N.E., Washington D.C. 20002 
Room 908

July 11th from 1:00 - 3:00 pm

July 27th from 3:00 - 5:00 pm

August 8th from 4:30 - 6:30 pm


